Paulo Costa

President of the Portuguese Society of Surgery

Dear colleagues

The evolution of our Revista Portuguesa de Cirurgia has been reason for deep reflection on the part of the current Editorial Board.

I take this opportunity to greet the current Editor-in-Chief, Prof. Doctor Lúcio Lara and his entire Editorial Team, for their interest in following a path that we believe to be the most interesting to maintain the vitality of this organ of our Society.

As it was presented at the General Assembly, that took place during the Congress, it was deemed necessary to start publishing it in English. This was decided in this Assembly.

We understand the need for some extra effort on the part of the Authors, but we will try to minimize it. I congratulate the Editors for this first issue of the continuous edition in English and I thank all the efforts necessary to obtain it.

Greetings.





ISSN: 1646-6918 © Authors